
  

                                                                                                                                    

 

 

Treasury Division 

Closure of Treasury Building on Thursday 31st December, 2020 at 1:00p.m. 

 

The Treasury Division wishes to notify members of the public that the Treasury 

Building, located at #1 St. Vincent Street Port-of-Spain, will be closed tomorrow, 

Thursday December 31st, 2020 at 1:00 p.m., for pest control spraying. 

 

The Treasury Division apologises for any inconvenience caused. 

 

 

 

 

 

CATHERINE LABAN 

COMPTROLLER OF ACCOUNTS 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 


